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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

STOLEN VEHICLE AND THEFTS FROM VEHICLES  
 

Franconia Township Police are attempting to identify the persons who 

broke into numerous vehicles during the early morning hours of Wednesday, 

September 2, 2009.  Five residents on School House Road near Indian Creek 

Road reported that they found the glove boxes and consoles in their vehicles had 

been entered.  Several victims reported that portable electronic items were 

stolen. 

 

One of the vehicles was also reported stolen.  Police recovered this 

vehicle nearby a short time later.  

 

Because all of the entered vehicles were left unlocked, police are urging 

residents to remove personal items and valuables each night and then securely 

locking their vehicles. Police are also asking residents to call police if they see 

anything suspicious or may have any information that would assist police in their 

investigation.  
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